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Hearing on rate capping inquiry 

The Environment and Planning Committee will hold a public hearing on Tuesday 26 June for its ongoing inquiry 

into the Victorian Government’s rate capping policy. 

The public hearing will be held from 3:00 pm to 4:30 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. The 

Committee will hear from the Municipal Association of Victoria and the Victorian Local Governance 

Association. Both organisations will also be presenting evidence on the Committee’s land titles inquiry. 

For the hearing schedule and more information on the rate capping inquiry visit the Committee’s website. 
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